
 

 

 

 

Hello Mums and Dads, 

Ocean Ridge Junior Football Club is in need of more girls to play AFL 

football this year. 

 

Put on your black and yellow shorts, socks, jumper and boots, and have 

a great time playing the best game in the world with your friends. 

 

Registration available online - visit: 

wp.orjfc.com.au 

And click on the REGISTRATION link. 

Kids sports subsidy available. 

Any questions please contact 

Shane Porter 

M: 0409 884 365 

E: girlsafl@orjfc.com.au 
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